
PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Reading Planning Commission will
be holding a Public Hearing, as part of their reg-
ular meeting, on Tuesday, September 4, 2018
at 7:00 PM in the Reading City Hall Council
Chambers, 113 S. Main Street, Reading,
Michigan.
The purpose of this Public Hearing is to con-
sider an application for a request for rezoning of
the parcel located at 110 East Silver Street. The
request is to change the zoning of the parcel to
the B-2 Central Business District. This property
is currently zoned R-1 Residential (Low Density
Residential). The Planning Commission will also
consider rezoning the parcels located at 105
and 109 East Cherry Street.
Any citizens interested in this proposal are
urged to attend. If you cannot attend this meet-
ing, written comments are welcome and can be
forwarded to the Reading City Planning Com-
mission; c/o City Clerk/Treasurer at 113 S. Main
Street, Reading and comments in writing must
be received by 5:00 pm on September 4, 2018.
Any questions prior to the hearing may be direc-
ted to the Zoning Administrator at (517) 283-
2027. Kimberly Blythe, Clerk/Treasurer


